CHARLEVILLE SQUASH CLUB GRADINGS

We advise that the Charleville Squash Club will be
holding gradings on Wednesday the 25 July and
1% of August, 2018 commencing at 6pm. The
Season will kick off on Wednesday the 8™ August,
2018. If you have any queries or can not make it

on the 25" July or 1° August, 2018 please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Lindsay Newby
President
0408 465 452



